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Comments: BOB MARSHALL WILDERNESS COMPLEX:  I cannot go along with your plans for new outfitter

permits for this area, which includes Scapegoat and Great Bear.  Just by its very title "Wilderness" this mean to

go enjoy, leave only foot prints.

 

You should not be allowed to build any permanent structure, leave any structures on the land when you leave.

You should not establish any trails made yourself or your animals, riding animals or pack animals.  No trails

should be left that nature cannot grow over with natural plantings within a years time.

 

This area as you know is home to and the best of habitat for various wildlife, some considered big game a lot

considered threatened/endangered.  This wildlife will not benefit from renewing 62 special uses outfitter permits.

especially when done without  disclosing the impacts from such commercial operations and when not having

been subject to the most through and strict environmental review.    These areas deserve the most careful,

complete  and rigorous environmental study an d review.

 

As it stands I am against the renewal of these permits.  

 

You might just think I am a person from California with no first hand knowledge or enjoyment of the area under

scrutiny,  you would be wrong.  I am old now,   but not so old as to not be able to remember my time in the

Marshall.

 

 


